
 

 
NP Week 2016 

California Association for Nurse Practitioners 
Blue Ribbon Campaign 

 
California Association for Nurse Practitioners (CANP) is celebrating National Nurse Practitioner Week 
this year by wearing blue ribbons during the week of November 13-19.  Inspired by similar efforts 
conducted by individual chapters in the past, the campaign has proven extremely popular since adopted 
by CANP in 2011. 
 
Please pass ribbons out to chapter members as well as NPs at work to promote CANP and National 
Nurse Practitioner Week.  Patients, visitors, doctors, medical staff and NPs will ask what the blue ribbon 
means which gives us the opportunity to explain what NPs do. 
 
Here’s where you can get your blue ribbon: 
 
http://www.ribbonfactory.com/store/categories/awareness_ribbons.html 
The cost is $25.00 for 250 ribbons.  On the left side of the page, go to Ribbon Products and click 
'Awareness Ribbons' Color: Royal, they come with pins as well.  Standard size for awareness ribbons is 
3/8", order by phone: 1-866-827-6431. 
 
http://www.danaraejewelry.com/blue-satin-awareness-ribbon-pin.html 
The cost is $.20 cents each or $.17 for a quantity of 100-249. These ribbons come with a safety pin and 
are 2 1/4 inches high. Customer Service contact number is 303-369-5507. 

http://www.ribbonfactory.com/store/categories/awareness_ribbons.html
http://www.danaraejewelry.com/blue-satin-awareness-ribbon-pin.html

